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December 27, 2022 

Dear Patient, 

The purpose of this letter is to let you know of my plans for retirement. 
On January 27, 2023 I will be retiring from the practice of medicine. 

I enjoyed my years of service to my patients and the community as a 
practicing urologist in Glendale, AZ. Thank you for entrusting me with 
your medical care. 

My last day to see patients will be Friday, January 27, 2023 . Therefore, 
you will need to make arrangements to find another physician for 
continued care. You have the choice ofremaining with Valley Urologic 
Associates and continue your medical care with any one of the 
practice ' s physicians or you may find another physician by contacting 
your health plan or the Maricopa County Medical Society for a referral. 
The physicians and our care team at Valley Urologic Associates will be 
happy to continue providing you with quality, compassionate care. 

Upon proper authorization, you may have a copy of your medical 
record or have a copy sent to the physician of your choice. 

It has been my pleasure and privilege to treat you during the course of 
my practice. I wish you and your family well. 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan A~:?--


